Dear Families and Friends,
VOICES has received a steady stream of registrations from our families for the September 10th Information Forum and September 11th Commemorative Luncheon in New York City. Click here to see a copy of the invitation to this year’s event. The 2005 program is still being finalized, but will include support groups and panels on important topics like the World Trade Center Memorial. We will feature a full day of programs for Children on the 10th as well as opportunities for VOICES families to reach out to victims of the London and Beslan attacks. We hope all of you can attend the event to renew old friendships, make new ones, and share your strength with this remarkable group of families. 
All family members should have received a letter from Governor Pataki and Mayor Bloomberg outlining the official commemorative events to be held at Ground Zero on September 11. For those who have not yet received their letter, a copy is available here. This year, siblings will play a large part in the ceremony by reading the names of the victims at Ground Zero. While the names are being read, family members will be able to descend to the lowest level of the site to leave flowers and messages. VOICES Commemorative Luncheon will begin after the conclusion of the Memorial events at noon. For more information, or for siblings who want to register to read names, please email cferer@cityhall.nyc.gov or call (212) 442-8953. Please call the VOICES office at (203) 966-3911 if you have any questions about the Forum and Luncheon, or about the official Commemorative Events.

This week’s e-newsletter features I.C.E., a program that makes it easier for rescue workers to contact a victim’s family in case of an emergency for medical information and identification. Also, we have a summary of this week’s 9/11 Public Discourse Project hearing on Americas foreign policy. We are encouraging everyone to learn more about the issue of terrorism and weapons of mass destruction through “Last Best Chance” a short film that illustrates how al-Qaeda might acquire nuclear weapons from unsecured sites in the former Soviet Union and Africa. The film is produced by VOICES advocacy partner the Nuclear Threat Initiative (NTI) founded by former Sen. Sam Nunn to raise awareness about the threat of WMD in the hands of terrorists. We hope this e-newsletter finds you all well. We know that the approach of September can be difficult for our families. Please don’t hesitate to call VOICES if you need to talk to one of our mental health professionals or would like to join an in-person or teleconference support group.

Warm Regards,

